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Land subject to compulsory acquisition of all
estates and interests as further described in
para 5(a) of the Book of Reference

Land subject to the compulsory acquisition of
permanent rights for the pipeline and associated
works as further described in para 5(b) of the
Book of Reference

Land subject to compulsory acquisition of
permanent rights of access and parking as
further described in para 5(c) of the Book of
Reference

Land subject to temporary possession for
construction, mitigation, access, etc as further
described in para 5(d) of the Book of Reference
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Land subject to compulsory acquisition of all
estates and interests as further described in
para 5(a) of the Book of Reference

Land subject to the compulsory acquisition of
permanent rights for the pipeline and associated
works as further described in para 5(b) of the
Book of Reference

Land subject to compulsory acquisition of
permanent rights of access and parking as
further described in para 5(c) of the Book of
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construction, mitigation, access, etc as further
described in para 5(d) of the Book of Reference
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